
 

 

 

R E 

Ambassadors’ 

Newsletter 1 

Autumn 2021

Dear Parents 

Welcome to our 1st Newsletter as 

your new RE Team.  Hannah is our 

lead RE Ambassador and her team 

are William, Elliot, Martha and Chloe 

Thank you, 

 Mrs Campbell 

 

 

 

We would like to outline our 

thoughts that we have at the 

moment for all of the children to 

take part in. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Harvest Festival 
Wansbeck Valley Food Bank will 

receive all of our donated goods.  

Please see Hannah’s and William’s 

lovely posters for more information.  

At the moment the following are the 

preferred items for the foodbank: 

Small tubs of buttery spread 

Small blocks of cheese 

Long life milk 

Tins of carrots  

Tins of sweetcorn 

Packets of potato mash 

Tins of rice pudding 

Toilet rolls 

In addition shower gel, shampoo, 

toothpaste and small bars of 

chocolate would be gratefully 

received.   

 

 

Last year, we supported the Great 

North Air Ambulance, Operation 

Christmas Child, Wansbeck Food 

Bank and Save the Children.  We are 

wondering if anyone would like to 

suggest a new charity for us to 

donate to this year.  Chloe has made 

some example posters for you to 

look at.  If you have a great idea, 

then please make your poster by 1st 

November and we will share the 

ideas in Collective Worship that 

week.  Then we will let you know who 

our chosen main charity will be.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Operation Christmas Child  

The boxes will be collected on the 

22nd November. Please see Martha’s 

lovely poster. Mrs Bates has kindly 

offered to bring in the 
shoeboxes for our children to fill, so 

please see one of us to get an empty 

box!  If you wish to donate an item 

for a shared box please give it to 

one of our team! 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Elliot has also brought to our 

attention a local charity in 

Newcastle that is collecting old 

shoes that are in great condition, to 

give to those less fortunate than us.  

If you have a pair you have grown 

out of please can you bring them into 

school by 5th November.  They will 

then be distributed to children in 

and around Newcastle.     

 

     

   

Best wishes from us all! 
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